
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 1/5/2012 9:29:03 AM
To: Tisdale, Matthew (matthew.tisdale@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Rescheduled time?

Matthew -

Do either of the below dates work for you?

yours,

sid

From: |Redacted___________
Sent: Wednesday, January 04, 2012 02:02 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney; Corey, Jana;|Redacted ~ 
Subject: RE: Commission Advisor Visit

HI Sid,
I have received stronger confirmation for two of the dates in my last email. As you can 
imagine, calendars are filling up quickly. Hopefully one of the two dates will work for Matt 
Tisdale:

January 27: 10:00 AM-2:00 PM
January 31: 8:00 AM-5:00 PM (any four-hour block that works best) 
Please propose these dates.
Thanks.
Redacted
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